
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Mike Navarre, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
Jon Marsh, Chief Western Emergency Service Area 

FROM: Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 

DATE: November 3, 2022 

RE: Ordinance 2022-19- 28 , Accepting and Appropriating a Grant from FM 
Global for the Purchase of Two Hydrocarbon and Accelerant 
Detectors for Western Emergency Service Area (Mayor) 

Western Emergency Service Area applied for funds through FM Global for the 
purchase of two hydrocarbon and accelerant detectors for $3,950 and received 
the grant award. The grant is for the purchase of equipment that was not 
previously planned for in the budget cycle, and the equipment is expected to 
better assist the fire department with its services.  

There is no match requirement for the grant, and the grant is not federal or state 
funded.  

Your consideration of the ordinance is appreciated. 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Account:     209.51410.23GFP.49999 

Amount:   $3,950.00 

By:  ___________  Date: ____________________ 


